
Reception Learns About Space Vocabulary 
We have been learning space vocabulary. We have also been developing our talk in 

our role play and using the language that we have read in the space story books.  

The children have been 
reading information books 

about space and writing 
down space facts. We wrote 

facts about the moon and 
made a moon book. We 
have also been enjoying 

story books based in space. 
This week the book of the 

week was ‘Little Moon’ 

Children have been learning 
to order two items by weight 

or capacity. We have been 
exploring magnetic and 

transparent materials to use 
in the spaceship. The 

children have been very busy 
building and painting our 

rockets to fly up into space. 

Targets: 
All Reception children will be working 

towards the following targets: 

~Putting on and zipping up coats 
independently 

~Writing their names independently  
on their work 

~Blending sounds into simple words   
(r-o-ck-e-t, m-oo-n) 

Reminder! Family Thursday  
29th January 2015  8.30-9.15am 

Reception Homework 
Here are some activities  

we think you and your child might 
enjoy doing at home.  

If you went on a journey to space, 
what would you take?  

Try to write a list by sounding out the 
words. Find out information about 

space using books or the computer. 
Go to the library and try to find some 

stories about space. 


